WAIORA WAIKATO HOSPITAL CAMPUS : VTG o Dl Hecithy Bosrl

Te Hanga Whaioranga Mo Te Iwi - Building Healthy Communities
15 February 2022

Dear I

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for the request received on 24 January 2022 made under section
12 of the Official Information Act 1982. You have requested the following
information:

“...We would be grateful for the total number of CA-125 tests performed
in your DHB in the 12 month period of 2018, 2019, 2021 (we previously
requested 2020).

Additionally, if this information is easily available, it would be helpful to
understand, the total number of patients receiving the test in each period

also.”
Year Number of CA-125 tests Number of patients
2018 3381 2512
2019 3486 2611
2021 3072 2536

Of the total already reported for 2020 (3650), there were 2740 patients receiving
the test.

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community
understanding of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This
includes the proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act
responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been released.

Kind regards

Cﬁmwry

Executive Director — Hospital and Community Services
Waikato District Health Board

P1002FXS
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